Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Tariff Revision to Change the Federal Baseline Lifeline Reduction for Fidelity Telephone Company.
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	Case No. IT-2002-1137

Tariff No. 200201080




STAFF RECOMMENDATION

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) and for its Recommendation states:


In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Missouri Public Service Commission issue an order approving the proposed revision to Fidelity Telephone Company’s PSC Mo. No. 1, 2nd Revised Sheet No. 16.2, Canceling 1st Revised Sheet No. 16.2, for the reasons stated therein.
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